CBC Meeting Minutes

Windjammer Restaurant

5 July 2005

Pres. Lind called the meeting to order following the club's mini-tournament at Carter Lake

15 members and 1 guest were present.


New member Ron Mayer was voted in as was a returning member, John Wilder.

Secretary's Report: The secretary read the minutes from the June meeting. A motion was made and seconded to accept the secretary's report-motion carried.

Treasurers Report: In the absence of the treasurer, Bill Wilson reported that the club has $1962.08 in its treasury. A motion was made and seconded to accept the treasurers report-motion carried. 

Conservation Directors Report: Eric Bergersen reported that the club should approach Larimer County about building bass habitats in both Carter and Horsetooth Res. when the water level goes down. There was some discussion concerning this project. 

Old Business: The Full Moon Open is scheduled for 23-24 July at Horsetooth Res. The entry fee is $100 per team which is due 16 July 2005. A $20 late charge will be added on to any team signing up after 16 July. Teams to meet at 5:30PM at the South Bay boat ramp on the start day. Bill Wilson said the members participating in the FMO will be asked to help with various jobs during this event. Bill Wilson will contact the FMO committee to set up a meeting. 


BOD: The meeting is 20 Aug. in Durango. Pres. Lind and Jeff Collwell will be in attendance. Pres. Lind handed out business cards of The CBF in hopes of encouraging new members.

DOW Appreciation Day: No information available.

Cast Event: Bill Wilson gave a brief description of this event for the benefit of new members, then thanked those who participated in the 11 June event at Horsetooth Res. 


Website Update: There is an updated club roster available on the website. CBF rules will be available on the website also. Any members having photos they would like to have posted on the website are asked to send them to VP Villa.


CBC Shirts: VP Villa is taking orders.

Heron Lake Fishing Seminar: Bill Wilson gave a report on the seminar he put on at The Heron Lake RV Park on 25 JUne 2005.

Louie Swift Ponds Seminar: Craig McMillin gave a report on the seminar he put on at The Louie Swift Ponds on 25 June 2005.

Pres. Lind reported on the Take a Kid Fishing Event.

New Business: Pres. Lind said that the Aug. meeting will be at The Windjammer Restaurant on 2 Aug. 2005

There being no further business before the club, a motion was made and seconded to adjourn-motion carried-meeting adjourned.

Secretary: G.McCambridge

